
TELEPHONE 699-199 
INS 50/107/-HSJ 

All correspondence to be addressed 
NEW ZEALANDto Director 

DEPARTMENT OF SCIENTIFIC AND INDUSTRIAL RESEARCH 

THE INSTITUTE OF NUCLEAR SCIENCES 

PRIVATE BAG, LOWER HUTT 

14 February 1967 

Dr G. Reber, 
Tasmanian Regional Laborato
C.S.I.R.O., 
"Stowell", Stowell Avenue, 
Hobart, Tasma~ia, 

AUSTRALIA. 

ry, 

Dear Dr Reber, 

As you correctly noted in your letter ~f February 3, 
the figure of 1250 years emerges instead of 542 years when the 
correct table of logarithms is used! 

Please accept my apology and assurance that I was not 
attempting to deliberately subvert arithmetical truth. 

Yours sincerely, 

-
(H. S. Jansen) 
for Director 


